
Subject: Re: LA Fleet Week Welcome Party Banner
From: "Baker, Arley" <ABaker@portla.org>
Date: 07/26/2017 06:52 AM
To: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
CC: "John, Stephen" <SJohn@portla.org>, "Jonathan Williams
(jwilliams@lafleetweek.org)" <jwilliams@lafleetweek.org>

Someone is going to have to figure that out in Augie's absence.

Respectfully,

Arley Baker
Senior Communications Director
Port of Los Angeles
o 310-732-3093

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 21, 2017, at 3:47 PM, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:

Thank you! How many banners will be produced and what size?

On Jul 21, 2017, at 9:16 AM, Baker, Arley <ABaker@portla.org> wrote:

Thanks for the feedback. I am looping Stephen  in to make the changes.
Please let me know if there's anything else you would like changed. We
will revert Monday with the revised layout. Thank you and have a good
weekend.

Respectfully,

Arley Baker
Senior Communications Director
Port of Los Angeles
o 310-732-3093

Sent from my iPhone
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On Jul 21, 2017, at 2:14 AM, Lorena Parker
<lparker@sanpedrobid.com> wrote:

Arley,
It should say 6th and Mesa and the starting time should be
5:00pm. 

Thank you. 
Lorena

On Jul 20, 2017, at 4:33 PM, Baker, Arley <ABaker@portla.org>
wrote:

Augie requested some banners for PBID (I think)
Our Graphics folks sent me the attached
What do you think?

AB

-----------------------------------Confidentiality Notice--------------------------------------------------
This electronic message transmission contains information from the Port of Los
Angeles, which may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware
that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the content of this information is
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
immediately by e-mail and delete the original message and any attachment without
reading or saving in any manner.

<LA Fleet Week-town sign 2017_v03.pdf>
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